
 

Dear Year 5 Families, 
 
 

 
We are so excited to be working with Year 5 this year. We are looking forward to having 

an amazing year with Year 5 and making this year at  Funhouse one to remember! 
 

This letter will provide you and your child more information about our plans for the year 
and give you an idea of some of the special activities we have in store. 

 
 

  WHO ARE WE?  
 

Our names are Tiffany and Joel, and we will be leading Year 5 this year. We have loved 
seeing our year 5s grow and thrive throughout the years of primary school and    are so 

excited to see what this year brings for them. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  WHAT DO WE STRIVE TO DO FOR OUR GROUP?  

The aim for us as Group Leaders is to: 
 Be there for our children as a constant support and someone they can rely on. 

 Work with our children to provide a happy, and comfortable experience at Funhouse. 
 Share fun, exciting experiences with them, especially our special events. 

 Ensure our children feel valued, listened to, and safe by programming experiences around 
their needs and wants as well as promoting an inclusive group environment. 

Leader 

Tiffany 
Assist 

Joel 



SPECIAL EVENTS TERM 4… 

COOKING and COMPUTERS 

HOW TO CONTACT US: 

 
 

During Term 1, Term 2 and Term 3, the group leaders will organise special events for their 
year group. These events vary as we are guided by: 

 Our goals for our year group. 
 Suggestions and feedback from our children. 

 A combination of challenge and fun. 
 
 

 
Term 4 is a very busy time for Funhouse, this is why the group leaders combine ideas and 

facilitate one special afternoon for all children to be a part of! 
 
 

 
We will not be running cooking and computers in Weeks 1 – 4 of Term 1 due to COVID-
19. After Week 4, we will reassess the situation and we hope to run them again as soon 

as it is possible. 
 
 

Email: info@castlehillfunhouse.com.au 
In Person: Catch us at the centre 

Call: 96803361 
Text: 0423 843 917 

If you have any suggestions or would like to chat about your child’s progress at Funhouse 
please don’t hesitate to contact us (contact info below). We welcome all family input 

alongside our group’s ideas into the goals we create! 

SPECIAL EVENTS TERM 1, 2 & 3… 


